
BOYCOTT OF TARGET STORES ENDS
In the last edition of Catalyst, we called for a boycott of
Target Stores because of the statement made by managers from
the Buffalo area that “Catholic schools are not part of the
community.”

After receiving a satisfactory response from the Target Stores
headquarters in Minneapolis, we are officially calling for an
end  to  the  boycott.  Target  regrets  the  incident  and  has
assured us that “this does not reflect the values of our
company in any way.” Consequently, Catholic League members can
feel free to patronize Target stores again.

https://www.catholicleague.org/boycott-of-target-stores-ends/

